
 

 

 

Christmas Jumper and Reindeer Run Day    

 

This year we are supporting the St Barnabas and Chestnut Tree House 

charities and would like to invite all pupils to wear a Christmas jumper or wear a 

Christmas hat on Wednesday 6th December. As this a charity event, there will 

be buckets out in the playground and around school, if you would like to make a 

donation. 

 

Please do not go to any expense with buying items for this event. Thank you for 

your support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


